
OPEN EVENING
Tuesday, 23 July 2024

4 pm and 6 pm
Event Centre - 2 Wairau Road, Takapuna

For more information visit: westlakegirls.school.nz/open-night



Interested in attending Westlake Girls in 2025?

There is a lot to think about when choosing a high school. You want to go somewhere 
that is vibrant and exciting, with academic excellence, a supportive environment and lots 
of fun clubs and activities. Where your friends are going is important, too! 

Bring your whānau and friends and come along to our Open Evening.  You will meet 
some of our senior leaders, teachers, and sports staff and hear from some of our current 
students. We will answer all your questions and take you on a guided tour.

There is no need to register – just come to a session starting at either 4 pm or 6 pm at 
our event centre on Tuesday, 23 July. We look forward to meeting you.


